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Lane Closures for Closed Circuit Television (CCTV) 

Replacement 
 

 

Miami, FL – The following closures on I-95 will be scheduled as noted below to allow the 

contractor to replace CCTV cameras: 

 

Monday October 29: 

• One lane on southbound I-95 from north of Miami Gardens Drive to approximately NE 

177 Street will be closed between the hours of 10 p.m. and 5 a.m. 

• One lane on Florida’s Turnpike connector, near NW 157 Street, will be closed between 

the hours of 10 p.m. and 5 a.m. 

Tuesday, October 30: 

• One lane on NW 7 Avenue, from south of the Golden Glades Park and Ride Facility to 

north of NW 155 Lane, will be closed between the hours of 10 p.m. and 5 a.m. 

 

Please note that this schedule may change due to bad weather or other unforeseen 

conditions. The closures are part of the Districtwide Design/Build Project to replace Intelligent 

Transportation Systems Devices (ITS). 

 

For more information, please call FDOT’s Public Information Office at 305-470-5349 or 

Construction Public Information Specialist Oscar Gonzalez at 786-280-0983 or go to the website 

at www.fdotmiamidade.com. For around-the-clock, real time, I-95 traffic information, call 511. 

Remember: stay safe. Stay in your lane. 
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